
 
 

 
 

SENATE STANDING COMMITTEE ON LEGAL AND CONSTITUTIONAL AFFAIRS  
AUSTRALIAN HUMAN RIGHTS COMMISSION                                  

Question No. 3  

Senator Barnett asked the following question at the hearing on 23 February 2009: 

Provide relevant particulars of the Commission’s contract with the Australian Multicultural 
Foundation that was established in the 2006-07 financial year.  

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows: 
 
The contract with the Australian Multicultural Foundation was signed on 16 August 2007, for a 
total of $190 000 (excluding GST) over the four year period. This includes undertaking national 
consultations, collating and analysing data from the national call for submissions, researching and 
drafting the final report. 
 


